


















































































































 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
2/23/2024 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
The Cullman County Commission was notified on February 12th that results of lead in dust tests 
revealed elevated levels of lead in certain areas of the Cullman County Courthouse. Staff took 
immediate action to notify and close certain areas that were affected. This was identified as an 
issue that could cause immediate harm to person or public property under Alabama Title 39-2-2 
e(1). The action approved in the Cullman Commission Meeting on February 22nd was to enter into 
a time and materials agreement with Ambipar Response and Servpro of Cullman and Blount 
Counties to abate and clean the affected areas to remediate any potential harm to person or 
public property. 
 

 
 
 
 
 






